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Comments: Hello, I am writing you today just to let you know my personal feelings on the so-called wild horses

on the rim south of Heber. Forgive me I am not an attorney Nor a writer and you will see I do not have an

eloquent writing style. I am passionate and opinionated about the "wild horses". I am a hunter and have

experienced myself horses running deer and Elk off of water holes in this area. Deer and Elk are native to the

area and the horses which is widely known were from the apache-sitgreaves reservation and escaped during the

rodeo chedescki fire. In my opinion the wild horses so-called need to be removed completely from the rim. One

horse using the same amount of water that it requires to sustain 54 mule deer. If we are to have wild horses on

the landscape then they MUST be managed as with everything else. Good luck in your endeavors.


